
 

13th January 2017 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Last summer all year 7 students were given a BBC Micro Bit devices to take home and experiment with.  

The school would now like to deliver more lessons using the Micro Bit, so we are asking for all Year 8 

students to return their Micro Bits to the school.  The Micro bits will then be used in school to develop 

their understanding of Computer programming with more advanced programming lessons. 

R3 reward points will be given to all learners that return their Micro Bit in good order. 

Here are is an image of the components that need to be returned. 

 

 

 

Thanks for your support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr S Sisulu 

Head of Computer Science and ICT 

 

 


